Medford School Board Meeting
July 2021
Medford Elementary — Mr. Carlson

Summer School Update:

Our summer school program has gotten off to a terrific start. We have been averaging about 35
students total in the three sections on a daily basis. Students have been able to focus on the
foundational skills needed for math and reading to create a more supportive transition into the 21-22
school year. Students have been able to receive a breakfast before school starts, as well as bring home a
lunch each day. | would like to say thank you to everyone who has had a hand in making this program
happen, especially our summer school teachers, kitchen staff & our custodial staff.

Back to school Picnic:

The committee has been reaching out to various food trucks to see if they would be willing to come to
the school during open house. We are also planning to have an inflatable/dunk tank that evening with
the support of MEPA and various booster clubs. We have/will also be reaching out to student council
National Honor society & Young Life to see if they would be willing to be a part of this event as well.

Staffing Update:
Madison Field has been hired for our K-3 elementary Phy. Ed. position.



